
SNAPSHOTS OF THE WEEK 

Upcoming Events / Key Dates 

At BMS we have a duty of care to safeguard all children. Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are Nicki Jones (Wellbeing Lead), 

Dawn Wilks (Executive Headteacher) and Amber Barter (Acting Head of School 

     Poppy Display 

After School Clubs 

Parent Communications 

 

DAY 
AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUB 
YEAR 

Monday 

Boys football 

Netball 

Girls football 

Warhammer 

Woodwind 

KS2 

KS3 

KS3 

KS3 

All years 

Tuesday 

Boys football 

Netball 

String art 

Minecraft 

Choir 

KS3 

KS2 

All years 

All years 

All years 

Wednesday Hockey All years 

Thursday 

Girls Football 

Bootcamp 

Percussion 

KS2 

All years 

All years 

Friday 
Rugby All years 

Week: 6th—10th November 2023 

KS3 Map Reading 

This term in Key Stage 3 Geography we 

have been learning about navigation. Our 

Year 7 students have learnt how to use 

maps and compasses in class. This week, 

they have been practicing using them to 

navigate around the school site. This is all 

preparation for an upcoming navigation 

activity that will be taking place on the 

heath.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tank Museum 

Year 7 visited the Tank Museum at Boving-

ton last week. Not only did they visit a re-

construction of a WW1 Trench and learn 

about everyday life for the soldiers, they 

also participated in a workshop detailing 

the incredible medical advancements of 

the time and how they went on to impact 

our world today. The pupils were an abso-

lute credit to the school proving both in-

quisitive and knowledgeable, with museum 

staff as well as members of the public com-

plimenting them on their exceptional po-

liteness and behaviour as well as their awe-

some subject knowledge. Well done Year 7! 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5/6 Girls Football Matches 

The Year 5/6 Girls Football team played their 

first two football matches last week. We visited 

Canford Heath Junior School to play against 

Canford Heath and Haymoor Junior School.  In 

rainy conditions and on a tricky, boggy pitch, 

the girls made a phenomenal effort and pro-

duced some great football, continuing to build 

the skills they have been developing in train-

ing.  We scored some great goals, and were 

unlucky to end with two close 4-3 defeats. The 

girls were rightly very proud of their efforts and 

were upbeat about the great play they pro-

duced. Well done, girls.   

 

17th November— Children in Need day 

21st November—Book Look evening 3.30—6.30pm 

23rd November—Book Look follow up appointments 

28th November—Flu vaccinations 

6th December—River Stour trip 

 

 

We are so very pleased to have our pop-

pies and remembrance garden on dis-

play at the front of the school in honour 

of the heroes who fought and continue 

to fight so courageously for our coun-

try. Thank you to all that donated plastic 

bottles and all the children and adults 

across the school who have worked so 

hard to make the display have the im-

pact that it does in time for Remem-

brance Day. Thank you also to Stewarts 

Garden Centre for the donations and the 

continued support and contributions 

from the Royal British Legion. 

 
 

The KS3 Maths team are very excited to announce 

that we are working towards using Sparx Maths 

 

 

 

 

 

to support the children in completing their maths home-

work. More information will follow in due course.  

 

 

Timestable Rockstars 

TTRS results will be back next 

week.  


